
Mr. Kommer Damen visited 
MDEM Intl. team at MDEG office 

On Thursday, January 16, MDEM Intl. team had a 
great pleasure to welcome the honored delegation 
leaded Mr. Kommer Damen that visited the office of 
Marine Design Engineering Galati.

Before the participation in the steel cutting 
ceremony at DSGa, Mr. Kommer Damen visited 
MDEG and met with its employees. Olena Zhukova, 
MDEM Intl. Director, made a presentation for the 
distinguished guests providing an overview of the 
MDEM and MDEG current state and prospects. The 
Managing Director explained the organizational 
structure of the companies and their interaction 
within the international model, along with a financial 
update, described personnel allocations between 
international offices and facilities, as well as services 

provided by the company and social projects 
performed with Damen Helpt  foundation support. 
Olena Zhukova highlighted that despite of the war 
challenges and with strong Damen support MDEM 
Intl. succeeded to make good progress on the way 
to a sustainable and peaceful future. Stanislav 
Seleznov, MDEG Manager, provided a brief overview 
of company's engineering projects. The day before 
Mr. Kommer Damen also visited the Association for 
Helping Ukrainians in Romania which from the first 
days of the war, has been supporting Ukrainian 
families with relocation and adaptation.

We express our sincere gratitude to Mr. Kommer 
Damen for his support and care and look forward 
to future engagements. 


